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From: Jennifer Huff <jhuff@strathroy-caradoc.ca>

Sent: May 31, 2021 5:42 PM

To: B -u Milliken17

Cc: Paul Zuberbuhler; Jake Straus; John Brennan; Shawn Bilinski; David Milliken
Subject: RE: Permit number SC-2020-157

Good afternoon Paul,

I've had a chance tc get myself up to speed on this one. In order for there to be 2 sanitary and 2 water services to this
property, a severance will be required. To start the severance process, | can assist you and arrange a pre-consultation
meeting to go over the application requirements. | would note that severances are considered once a month by the

Committee of Adjustment. If you would like to discuss this with me directly, please feel free to reach me at ‘|

Regards,

Jenn

From: [P auMiliiken17 [mailto: || G

Sent: May 26, 2021 4:04 PM
To: Jennifer Huff <jhuff@strathroy-caradoc.ca>
Cc: Paul Zuberbuhler <pzuberbuhler@strathroy-caradoc.ca>; Jake Straus <jstraus@strathroy-caradoc.ca>; John Brennan

>; Shawn Bilinsk: . 02 Miliken I

Subject: Permit number SC-2020-157

Re: municipal sewer and water connections @ 22706 and 22710 Adelaide Rd., Mt. Brydges, Ont.
Attention to Strathroy-Caradoc Staff , Jennifer Huff, Paul Zuberbuhler, Jake Strakus, and councillor
John Bennan.

Building permit was issued 2020-04-03 by former Chief Building Official, Matthew Stephenson for the
rebuild of duplex due to complete loss due to fire.

Existing duplex was on septic system, and after verbal discussion with Matthew regarding the
redevelopment of the future duplex on the above land | received and email confirming the rebuild
would not be permitted on a septic system, rather connection to the municipal sanitary sewer.

An estimated connection fee was given per unit and a “Notation” that (2) PDC would be required.
Email dated Feb. 27/20

Due to the planned municipal sewer expansion to service a development project across the road from
the rebuild of the duplex, was advised to run services 4 inch sewer and

1” Municipex water service tube w/ tracer wire to the property line of each address for future
connection. Services were installed accordingly and inspected before covering.

The sewer expansion project was indicated as starting summer 2020, then fall 2020 and did not
occur, then informed Spring 2021, it is now started with dewatering.











